
World Environment Day 

Report 

 

In connection with World Environment Day, the Eco Club, Department of 

Botany organized a Clean and Green Programme on 5th June 2025. The event aimed 

to raise awareness about environmental protection and encourage sustainable 

practices among students and staff. Campus cleaning activity carried out by students 

and faculty members. 

The programme witnessed the participation of teaching and non-teaching 

staff, along with students. The event commenced with a brief introduction by Prof. 

A. Pramila, highlighting the importance of environmental conservation and the 

objectives of the day's activities. Principal, Prof. K.Karuna Devi speaking on the 

occasion addressed the gathering to save mother earth and follow conservation 

practices. She also emphasized the collective responsibility of safeguarding our 

environment. 

Following this, the Annual Eco Club Newsletter “Ankura” for the academic 

year 2024-25 was officially released by the Principal. As part of the celebrations, 

certificates were distributed to the winners of 1st, 2nd, and 3rd prizes for the 

photography competition that has been conducted in connection with International 

Biodiversity Day. 
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